
Meeting of teachers, students of the Department of "Space Engineering and 

Technology" of the L. N.Gumilyov ENU with specialists of the ground control 

complex of the Akkol spacecraft 

 

On November 11, 2022, a meeting of specialists of the ground control 

complex of the Akkol spacecraft and teachers, students of the Department of Space 

Engineering and Technology of the L. N.Gumilev ENU took place. The main 

reason for the meeting is to discuss the graduation topics of 4th year students. The 

discussion was attended by the head of the department "Space Engineering and 

Technology" Ashurov A. E. and senior teachers Abdrashev O. K., Anuar G. A. 

The Space Communications Center "Akkol" is equipped with new 

technological equipment for managing the national spacecraft of the "KazSat" 

series. All systems of the center are fully autonomous, independent and designed to 

continuously perform management tasks, control and maintain the specified 

technical and ballistic characteristics of the "KazSat" series. 

 

 
 



A bilateral memorandum was signed between L. N. Gumilyov ENU and JSC 

"Republican Center for Space Communications" for conducting students' industrial 

and pre-graduate practice; consulting on the topics of term papers and theses, 

master's theses; conducting joint scientific research. 

As a result of the discussion, specific tasks were given by specialists on 

diploma topics. An excursion was made with the ground control complex of the 

Akkolsky spacecraft. 

 

 
 

 



 


